
 US District Court for the Southern District of Iowa 

COURTROOM TECHNOLOGY OPEN HOUSES  

August 20
th

, 2009  

1PM to 1:30PM  

&  

September 24
th

, 2009  

1PM to 1:30PM  

Judge Pratt’s Courtroom  
123 E Walnut Des Moines, Iowa 50309  

The Information Systems department of the US District Court for the Southern District of Iowa will be hosting a courtroom 

technology open house in Des Moines on August 20
th 

and September 24
th 

at 1PM. The open house will consist of an available 

equipment demonstration, question and answers, and time for hands‐on use of the equipment.  

Our goal is to provide courtroom technology users the opportunity to learn and use the courtroom technology outside of court 

proceedings. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 515.284.6425 or by email at 

Jay_Larson@iasd.uscourts.gov.  

Thanks,  

Jay Larson, Court Technology Specialist, US District Court Southern District of Iowa  


